
 

   

Friday 20th October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

3A Class assembly Thursday 9th November  

The pupils from 3A are very much looking forward to performing their class assembly 

for you on Thursday 9th November. In this production, three groups of archaeology 

students are on hand to guide you through the Stone, Bronze and Iron Ages, 

uncovering all sorts of fascinating information as they try to piece together the 

prehistory jigsaw puzzle. This assembly supports the children’s history curriculum for this 

half term where they are learning about Prehistoric Britain. The performance will last 

approximately 20 minutes and will be held at 2:30pm in the school hall.  

The children will be performing for to the whole school, for their dress rehearsal, a few 

days before the big event so their siblings will get a chance to see the show too. 

Please can the children of 3A bring in the following clothing items for their dress 

rehearsal of their class assembly on Monday 30th October. We ask for items be sent in 

a named bag so they can stay at school until their final performance.  

Your child will know which character they are playing to know which items they will 

need. 

Head Archaeologist – t-shirt, trousers, boots and broad hats. 

Archaeologist - t-shirt, trousers, boots and broad hats. 

Hunter Gatherers and Mammoth Hunters- t-shirt, shorts covered with large pieces of 

cloth to resemble animal skin (if you have an animal print t-shirt or fluffy throw) 

Stone Age boys- black trousers and t-shirt with large pieces of cloth to resemble 

animal skin (if you have an animal print t-shirt or fluffy throw) 

Orkney Islanders- Victorian style clothing 

Blacksmith- light coloured long sleeved top 

Students, Metal craftsmen, boy, women, men and recorder players- please 

wear beige, brown or black coloured clothing. 

 

 



 

   

 

Pupils will be able to go home with parents after the performance.  If you have more than one 

child at the school and you would like to take them home earlier too then please notify 

reception upon your arrival so we are able to get the children ready. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Postawa 

Class 3A teacher 

 

 


